



Executive Director's Report

Susan Domenighini
Finance Committee
January 12, 2021

COVID Funding

There is additional COVID funding available. It has been recommended that we hold off on applying until it is approved by the legislature. The current formula appears to require more outcomes that are afforded by the funding.

On-Line Concert Fund Raiser

Just before Winter Break, we had a really great on-line concert which brought in more than \$12,000. It is still on our youtube channel if you want to check it out.

Marketing

MC2 reached out and will meet with a team on the 21st to take the input that will support our new messaging.

Full-Day Kindergarten Offering/Preschool

I met with a preschool funding expert and discussed the possibility of a state preschool / Co-OP. This could potentially support both full-day kindergarten and pre-school. There is no guarantee this will work, there are many things to consider. We will have an assessment of our space prepared and budget estimates.

Facility

I am meeting with John Roth, considering potential new building options. The work continues.